
 

 

7th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Additional Transition Support for Reception 
 
I am writing to let you know about the additional support we are putting in place over the next 
two weeks to help prepare our Reception children for their move into Year 1. 
 

Monday 10th July (am)- After registration children will be split into their 
class groups for next year for the morning’s teaching. 
 
Wednesday 12th July- Full day of transition (parents in class from 
2:30pm) 
 
Thursday 13th July (am)- Tidy up time for Reception children, then they 
will be split into their new classes for a story session before play. 
 
Friday 14th July (am)- Reception children to attend highlight assembly 
with Key Stage 1. Children to go in lined up in their new classes. 
 
Monday 17th July (am)- After registration children will be split into their 
class groups for next year for the morning’s teaching. 
 
Thursday 20th July (am)- After registration children will be split into 
their class groups for next year for the morning’s teaching. 
 
Friday 21st July (am)- Tidy up time for Reception children, then they 
will be split into their new classes for a story session before play. 

 
We hope that these events, plus the Sports Day and Teddy Bear’s Picnic at Longford Park, will 
give the children an opportunity to really get to know their new classmates for next year. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader 


